
 

April Meeting and Technical Session 
Saturday April 10, 2010 at 10:00 am 

Darien Park District 
7301 Fairview 

Darien, IL 60561 
 

Featuring 
Precision Turbo & Engine 

 

It is always a pleasure to announce a Technical Session by PT&E.  For the Turbo Regal owner these 
are the most informative sessions you could ever experience.  Those who have attended past 
sessions always came away amazed at what can be done to make these cars very fast. 

 
So we cordially invite one and all to this excellent session that will cover new products and 
developments, plus answer your specific questions.  After a session with PT&E it all makes sense.  

 

  Skylark 

 

 

 Directions: 

 From I-294 (Tri-State) take I-55 South (Southbound I-294 has a toll at exit) 

 Continue past exits for county line road and Route 83 Kingery Highway (4.8 miles) 

 Take the Cass Avenue Exit northbound (4.8 miles) 

 Take Cass Avenue North to 75th Street (little over a mile) 

 Turn left (west) on 75th Street 

 Take 75th Street to Fairview (little less than a mile) 

 Turn right (north) on Fairview 

 The Darien Park District Building at 7301 will be to the right. 

 

 

For the latest of what the Chapter is doing refer to 
http://www.chicagolandbuick.org 

 Hot line @ 708-873-9277 
 

http://www.chicagolandbuick.org/

